
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Further to your recent freedom of information request below, 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council publish a childcare sufficiency assessment each year. The 2017 
assessment is now published and available at this web link. 
 
https://search3.openobjects.com/mediamanager/nottinghamshire/fsd/files/nottinghamshire_childc
are_sufficiency_assessment_2017_-_final.pdf  
 
The assessment includes a list of all of the hot spot areas in Nottinghamshire (including Bassetlaw) 
where we need additional childcare places.  

In addition to the this and for future reference Nottingham County Council regularly 
publishes previous FOIR,s and answers on its website, under Disclosure logs. (see link) 
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-
information/disclosure-log/ 

  
You can use the search facility using keywords. 
  
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish 
to make a complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team 
Manager, Complaints and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 
7QP or email complaints@nottscc.gov.uk. 
  
If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint or review, you may apply directly 
to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the information Commissioner 
cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by 
the Council. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
 

https://search3.openobjects.com/mediamanager/nottinghamshire/fsd/files/nottinghamshire_childcare_sufficiency_assessment_2017_-_final.pdf
https://search3.openobjects.com/mediamanager/nottinghamshire/fsd/files/nottinghamshire_childcare_sufficiency_assessment_2017_-_final.pdf
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/
mailto:complaints@nottscc.gov.uk

